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President's message
Nearly Christmas ! ’m starting this month with a few reminders for early next year, as I'm
sure next month you will agree we want to keep the ‘business’ to a minimum.

For the December meeting don’t forget to bring your Secret Santa present. A wrapped
@ parcel with the gift up to the value of £5.

In the November / December edition of WI Life you will find information and voting
@ slips for the 2023/24 resolutions. In January you need to have your vote ready for
handing in to Lindsay who will then submit our votes to Federation.

In January we will be asking for your nominations for people to stand for our
@ 2024/2025 committee. Remember, before nominating anyone you will need to check

that they are willing.
Q.G

Saturday 11th November we held our Well-Being Day. I’'m sure I speak on behalf of all those
who attended in saying it was a great success. A special thank you to Lindsay, Pam and all
those who helped to make it a great day.

Back to the present.....

@ all. So feel free (if you’re not helping) to drop in.

This coming Saturday (18th) we have our coffee morning (10.00 - 12.00), open to

You will recall on 20th October some of us went to the Autumn Group meeting at South
Wootton Village Hall. These entertainment evenings happen twice a year and the
Sandringham Group who organise these have asked all members to think if they have any
ideas as to who / what they would like for ‘speakers’ for 2025. If you do have any requests
let me know.

That's all from me.... enjoy reading.

Lesley

Trips and Outings - ‘The Mousetrap’
In October a small group of members attended the Corn Exchange for the tour of the Agatha
Christie play ‘The Mousetrap’. The play was very professionally staged, and the acting was
excellent, including 2 actors who regularly appear on TV. We all had an enjoyable evening
and are sworn to secrecy who did it.



Sandie has arranged a morning of Découpage with Debbie who came to our October meeting,
on Thursday December 7th at her studio in Grimston. If you are interested in going, please
call Sandie on 01485 545732 /07435091656 or speak to her at the November meeting.

We also had a very lively coffee morning at The Well with a number of members attending.
The next meet up will be on Friday 24th November at 10.30pm. Hope to see you there.

Barbara and Sandie

Federation and Group Events

Leziate, Ashwicken & Bawsey WI have invited us to a craft demonstration afternoon
on Tuesday 21st November at 2.30pm, featuring resin flowers & foliage, bead & lace
making and sugar craft. A board will be out for members who are interested in going.

The Priscilla Bacon Norfolk Hospice Care have invited WI members to a Reflect and
Remember carol service at Norwich Cathedral on Thursday 7th December at 7.30pm.

The Great British Bake Off have sent application details for the fifteenth series of the
show if any of you are interested in entering.

Supper followed by a Jig-saw race at Evelyn Suffield House, Norwich Thursday 18th
January 5.30 - 9pm.

A trip to the V&A to include the Re:Imagining Musicals Exhibition Thursday 1st
February £28. There will be a coach pick-up in Kings Lynn if you would like to go.

Get Comfortable Online Thursday 15th February 10.30-12.30 at Evelyn Suffield
House, Norwich.

National Annual Meeting, Royal Albert Hall London, 4th - 5th June 2024. If anyone is
interested in going, please see me for the details and paperwork. There will also be an
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opportunity to view the meeting virtually online by zoom.
Barbara

November Meeting

Speaker - We look forward to a lively evening with the female shanty group ‘Sirens at the
Helm’. (Due to unforeseen circumstances the speaker Cath had booked was unable to attend).
Thanks - Jean Mitchell

Flowers - Liz Dyer
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